BatStateU's balikabayanihan micro-business training helps returning OFWs start their own
businesses

Batangas State University (BatStateU) recently conducted a micro-business training for returning
overseas Filipino workers (OFWs). The training, which took place on November 25-26 and
December 7-10, 2021, was designed to help OFWs start their own businesses and transition back
to life in the Philippines.
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The training covered a variety of topics, including business planning, financial management,
marketing, and sales. Participants also had the opportunity to network with other OFWs and
learn from successful entrepreneurs.

BatStateU partnered with the Provincial Government of Batangas, Atikha Overseas Workers and
Communities Initiatives, Inc., Global Action on Migration and Development, and Overseas
Workers Welfare Administration to offer the training. The partnership reflects the commitment of
these organizations to helping OFWs succeed.

The Balikabayanihan Micro-Business Training is a valuable resource for returning OFWs. The
training provides participants with the knowledge and skills they need to start their own
businesses and achieve their financial goals.




